
Christmas Fayre 

The PTA Christmas Fayre will be held this Saturday 24th November 

10am –12pm. Join us for Mince pies, Hot Chocolate, Tea and Coffee. 

Lots of stalls including Crafts, Jewellery, Knitted goods, Sweets, Fudge, 

Cakes, Cards and much more. Also don’t forget a visit to Father 

Christmas and the Secret Wrapping Room. 

 

Christmas Performances– Crèche Facility 

Younger children are not permitted into the Christmas performances 

instead a crèche will be held on performance days in Willow Class. You 

must pre-book a place if you wish to use the crèche.  Reception 

and Nursery crèches open at 9.15 am and Year 1 & 2 at 9.05am in 

Willow.  Please see the office if you wish to book a place for your child 

in the crèche. 

 

Children in Need 

Thank for all your kind donations for Children in Need. This year we 

raised a total of £201.92. 

 

Nursery & Reception Learning Story Sessions 

You are invited into school on the following dates to look at your child’s 

Learning Story with them.  

Nursery: Monday 26th or Tuesday 27th November at 11.30am or 

3.15pm 

Reception: Monday 26th or Tuesday 27th November at 3.00pm 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
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Dates for your Diary: 

PTA Christmas Fayre: Sat 

24th November (10am-12) 

Nursery and Reception 

Learning Story sessions: 

Monday 26th  and Tuesday 

27th 

Reception Christmas  

performance to parents in 

Acorn Class: Tues 4th 

Dec at 9.30am 

Reception Christmas  

performance to parents in 

Conker Class: Wed 5th 

Dec at 9.30am 

Nursery performance to 

parents: Friday 7th Dec at 

9.30am 

KS1 performance to year 

1 parents: Tues 11th Dec 

at 9.15am 

KS1 performance to year 

2 parents: Wed 12th Dec 

at 9.15am 

Height & Weight Check 

Reception Class: Friday 

7th December 

SMILE: We aspire to unlock the full potential of every pupil by  
Stimulating, Motivating, Inspiring Learning and Enjoyment 



Aladdin 

This week, the children watched a performance of Aladdin by The Take 

Away theatre company. The children really enjoyed the production. 

Many Thanks to the PTA who paid for this wonderful experience. 

 

Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

This year we will be supporting Save The Children by inviting the 

children to wear a  Christmas Jumper to school in exchange for a small 

donation on Friday 14th December. 

 

Height & Weight Checks - Reception 

Each year in England, school children in Reception and Year 6 have 

their height and weight checked at school as part of the National Child 

Measurement Programme. Parents of children in reception will have 

received information regarding the checks which will be carried out on 

Friday 7th December  

 

Sugar for Shelters 

We are supporting Sugar for Shelters charity by collecting bags of 

sugar to help the homeless and families in crisis in East Anglia this 

Christmas. Please bring any donations into school by Friday 7th 

December. 

Christmas Dinner 

Please return any outstanding Christmas dinner forms by Monday 26th 

November. If your child does not wish to have the Christmas Dinner you 

must inform the office.  
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Dates for your diary: 

Class Attendance 
We are aiming for 100% 
attendance: 
 
Acorn - 94.4% 

Conker - 90% 

Hawthorn - 98.97%  

Walnut - 96.96% 

Beech - 96.67% 

Chestnut - 96.15% 

Birthday Collective  

Worship for Reception, 

Year 1 & 2 

On Friday 30th November    

at 1.15pm in the school 

hall, we will be   celebrat-

ing birthdays that fall     

between  24th - 30th        

November 

Christmas Dinner 

Friday 14th December 

Save the Children    

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 14th December 

SMILE: We aspire to unlock the full potential of every pupil by  
Stimulating, Motivating, Inspiring Learning and Enjoyment 


